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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS NO. 10-014 
 

ARKANSAS TECH UNIVERSITY 
Purchasing Department 
Young Building East End 
203 West O Street 
Russellville, AR  72801-2222 

 
PROPOSALS MUST BE SUBMITTED IN A SEALED ENVELOPE 
WITH THE RFQ NUMBER, OPENING DATE AND TIME SHOWN ON 
THE OUTSIDE OF THE ENVELOPE. 
 

FAXED RESPONSES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 
 

RESPONSE DUE BY:                            April 2, 2010 

 

TIME:      4:00 p.m. 
 

 
 

ALL ENGINEERS 
 
 

 

For additional information, contact Beth 
Foster, ATU Special Projects Coordinator. 
 

Tel:  479-968-0269 
Fax:  479-968-0633 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 
DESCRIPTION 

 

 
The University reserves the right to award more than one contract on the basis 
of the responses to this Request for Qualifications.   
 
Any resultant contract(s) will be effective July 1, 2010, through June 30, 2011, 
with an option to renew on an annual basis for three (3) more fiscal years for a 
maximum of four years.   
 
July 1, 2010, will be the second year of the 2009-11 biennium – not the first year 
of the 2011-13 biennium.  For the prospective respondents who called, we 
apologize for providing incorrect information.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


